From: Barbara Gow <Barbara.Gow@hee.nhs.uk>
Sent: 24 January 2019 09:17
To: Barbara Gow
Subject: GP Specialty Trainee Study leave guidance 

 

Sent to all GP trainees, trainers and PD’s
 

Dear All

 

Please find below further clarification on the GP Specialty Trainee study leave process

 

The link below is to the HEE study leave policy

 
http://www.oxforddeanery.nhs.uk/pdf/Trainees%20Guide%20for%20Accessing%20Centralised%20Study%20Budgets%20June%202018%20v4.1.pdf
 
There is a different process for GP Trainees depending on if you are applying for study leave in a  hospital post or a GP post, please see the link below for details

 

http://www.oxforddeanery.nhs.uk/pdf/Study%20Leave%20for%20GP%20trainees%20in%20TV%202018%20-%20v1.pdf
 
Application form to use when in a hospital post (the last page includes details of where to send the form)

 
http://www.oxforddeanery.nhs.uk/docs/HEETV_Study_Leave_Form_v4.2_Oct_2018.docx
 

Application form to use when in a GP practice (please return to gpstudy.tv@hee.nhs.uk  )

 

http://www.oxforddeanery.nhs.uk/specialty_schools/school_general_practice/courses.aspx
 

Please note, when you are in a GP placement study leave funding is managed by the GP School to provide a maximum of £600 of educational allowance (pro rata per year) ie; £300 limit in ST1 or ST2 and £600 limit in ST3.
 

I hope you find this helpful, if you have any queries, please do let me know

 
Kind regards

 
Vicky Wynn
Education Programme Officer,Thames Valley
Health Education England Thames Valley
Chancellor Court | 4150 John Smith Drive | Oxford Business Park South | Oxford | OX4 2GX
T.  01865 785582
E.  vicky.wynn@hee.nhs.uk
W. https://www.hee.nhs.uk
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